
Note: there is no meeting of DSA this
month. We generally take a break in August.
Please watch for our next newsletter about the
September 20 meeting.

In the meantime can you please help us get word
out about the October Creation Conference?

DSA can use your help in letting churches know of the
October conference with Institute for Creation Research
The Institute for Creation Research is holding a creation conference in the Portland
area and we need to get word out to local churches to let their congregations know about
it!

ICR has produced very nice flyers and a video promoting the conference.  Can you please
ask your pastor or church elders to contact us at DSA for access to those materials?

They may email us at info@designsciencenw.org

The conference is Friday evening October 17 and all day Saturday October



18 at Southwest Bible Church at 14605 SW Weir Road, Beaverton.  More details along

with registration (needed) for the conference are at https://www.eventcreate.com/e/
portland-creation/

Thank you
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Also, volunteers are needed for the conference

ICR scientists and other speakers are coming from Dallas, Texas for the conference but

DSA is providing the volunteers. Your help is needed!  Please pray about in what role

you may be able to serve:

Greeter
Registration
Book Sales
Lunch/Snack Tables

And then let us know by filling out a response form at www.designsciencenw.org/
volunteer Additional times and details of the conference are on there too.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

   In Memory of Milt Marcy

Longtime DSA member Milt Marcy has recently gone to be with the Lord.  A memorial

service is scheduled for 2 PM, Friday August 15, 2025, at Rivercrest Community Church,

3201 NE 148th Ave, Portland, OR 97230.

Milt was a businessman and owner of an insurance agency for the last 40+ years. He was

an independent researcher of species thought to be extinct, including an actual sighting of

a living pterodactyl in 2015. Milt worked in central Africa and Papua, New Guinea and is

the author of The Emperors Who Had No Clothes, Exposing the Hidden Roots of the
Evolutionary Agenda.  That book was the subject of Milt's presentation to us at DSA in

April, 2024 and we will miss him.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~



Correction
A previous newsletter had an incorrect date for the next Cascade Conifers Lab and Field
Trip.  The correct date is Sept. 27.  You may sign up for this and other Creation Encounter

hikes from https://www.creationencounter.com/tours

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Coming up at our Sept 20 Meeting

Joel Thomas will be speaking
Please note: DSA has no August meeting this year

Check out DSA's website https://DesignScienceNW.org for additional events.
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